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As a concerned citizen, I want my representatives to know that I want fracking permanently banned
from the source of my drinking water in the Delaware River Basin. It is up to us - ordinary citizens
and our representatives - to think about the long-range consequences and take a stand against
corporate short-term planning. Corporations have no incentive to look at their actions beyond
immediate profits. It is clear that the Federal government's current environmental policies are
leaving it up to states and local communities to protect themselves against harmful decisions by
corporations. There is enough evidence now that demonstrates how wasteful and harmful fracking
is to our aquifers. Fresh, clean water is our life blood and our right. Do not sell that right! Protect
our future now!
 


